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The transit tax that is collected and intended for advertising to visit our area is vital to 

our continued economic health and taking funds away from this activity would hurt 

our local economy and will hurt our local chamber of commerce from the work they 

do.  Please do not take our $ just so you can pay for homelessness and other 

activities as we as small business cannot afford to make less and give more. Thanks 

for your consideration.  Brian Earls 


